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L DLTF           Records of the Sons of Temperance Friendly         1915-1957 

    Society, Hull Branch/Grand Division                           
 
Historical Background: Originally founded in the U.S.A., the Sons of Temperance Friendly 
Society came to the Great Britain in 1849. Discussions regarding the organisation's presence 
in Hull began in 1864, with the first branch formed in 1865. Although the Hull branch was 
wound up, the organisation is still operating internationally, and continues to encourage 
temperance and mutual support amongst its members. 
 
Custodial history: L DLTF/1 was deposited by Mr Clay at the Hull Local Studies Library in 
January 1989 
 
Description: Volume of letters; Cadet roll and cash book. 
 
Extent: ¾ box 
 
Related material: Additional records including some annual reports and publications 
celebrating the society's jubilee can be located at L.178.06. 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
   

L DLTF/1 Volume of letters of thanks to the Sons of 
Temperance Friendly Society 
Letters written by members of the Sons of 
Temperance Friendly Society serving in the Army 
and Royal Navy. The Society appears to have sent 
gifts to its brothers in the armed forces, some of 
whom wrote letters of acknowledgment or 
appreciation. 
1 volume 
 

13 May 1916-
17 Jul 1916 

L DLTF/2 Cadet Roll for the Sons of Temperance Friendly 
Society, Hull Grand Division 
1 volume 
 

1915-1950 

L DLTF/3 Cadet Secretary's cash book for the Sons of 
Temperance Friendly Society, Hull Grand Division 
1 volume 
 

1941-1957 

 


